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Shortcuts are a Choice Safety Message
The decision to take a shortcut can be influenced by many different factors. That being said, at the end of the day shortcuts are a choice
made by an individual. It is important to realize this fact and take steps to avoid taking shortcuts especially when it comes to safety on
the job.

Common Safety Shortcuts
Taking shortcuts when it comes to safety can manifest in many different ways. Some common types of safety shortcuts that occur in
many workplaces:

* Not implementing all necessary safeguards. AlImost every work task has several safeguards that are to be implemented prior to work
beginning. Each safeguard that is implemented is one more way to protect yourself and others from injury.

* Not wearing the necessary PPE. PPE is the last line of defense for workers. You never know when you may need it.

* Rushing during tasks or not taking the necessary time to do certain tasks. Many things can be missed when rushing during a work
task. This can lead to incidents occurring.

To boil it down taking shortcuts is just an individual choice. Sure there are many factors that affect whether an individual will make the
choice to do so, but it is ultimately a choice that is made. It can be difficult to never take a shortcut when it comes to safety, but there are
many actions that can be utilized to eliminate the urge to do so.

Discussion point: What are other factors that may lead to a worker taking a shortcut?





